
Standard Operating Procedure 
for 

Government of Guam Vehicles 
 

 

A staff member needing a car for official business should schedule one with the Administrative 
Officer.  The Administrative Officer’s attention should be called to any malfunction of the 
vehicle when the trip ticket and keys are returned.  The individual using a government car is 
responsible for returning the car in a clean condition (inside only).   

 

 


